
VBHS Standard Selection 

 

 VBHS Administration and Department Chairs have been using data to select specific 

standards to positively impact minority student achievement at the school.  Data was shared with 

administration by the district office on 4/7/20, 4/14/20, and 4/21/20.1 That data is discussed at 

Department Chair meetings, and then each Department Chair shares the information and uses 

“data chats” to improve instruction.  It should be noted that this process has been impacted by the 

current Coronavirus Pandemic.2 Department meeting dates are below: 

Department Dates 

Math 4/8/20, 4/22/20 

Social Studies 4/7/20, 4/22/20 

English 4/6/20, 4/20/20 

Science 4/7/20, 4/14/20, 4/21/20, 4/28/20 

 

                                                           
1 See Dr. Brian McMahon’s emails from the according dates. 
2 The school’s access to new and current data has been limited.  This problem is likely to continue given the State’s 
inability to test students on instructional standards in the Spring of 2020. 


